## Newsletter 26th September 2025 Class 3

Class 3 have had a very busy week and messy week. The children have been enjoying lots of messy activities, as well as a very physical PE session and lots of hard work learning how to use their work box system of working.



Slurpy was a very popular activity with many of the children and it was lovely to





TET TO THE TOTAL PARTY OF THE TO



see them working collaboratively and sharing equipment.



Some children have loved sharing the Numberblocks and helped one another to create the number bonds to 10 and to 20.



The dinosaurs were a popular activity and some of the children were able to name lots of the names of different dinosaurs and taught the adults names they did not know.

Shaving foam proved to be the best activity of the week, especially when hands were clapped and the foam went everywhere!

Have the best weekend

From all of the team of Class 3